
Class of 2022 Parents and Guardians,

The month of April is fast approaching, and Saint Henry District High School (SHDHS)
prides itself on celebrating the Class of 2022 with two events organized by the Student
Council.

CRUsaders en Blanc
Date: Saturday, April 9th, 2022
Time:  6:00 - 10:00 PM
Location:  Saint Henry District High School’s main campus
Cost:  No cost to the Class of 2022 seniors

Last year, SHDHS introduced CRUsaders en Blanc to the graduating class.  This
celebration of the graduating class will take place at SHDHS’s main campus on April 9th,
2022.  Everyone is expected to wear white; the color white is often used to convey a sense
of purity and peacefulness.  The celebration will commence at 6:00 PM in the Drees Homes
Auditorium, and parents and family members are welcome to join all the seniors for a
presentation and a show.  The remainder of the evening is for Seniors only; they will be
served a sit-down dinner prepared by our amazing chef, Carmen Summy.  After dinner,
students will participate in a Bingo game set up by Student Council members.  SHDHS is
thankful for the parent volunteers who stepped up to help coordinate this event, Suzi
Francis and Donna Grayson.  Mark Setters will be this event’s photographer, and all photos
will be available to all senior parents.  This event will be free to all seniors.  More
information will be shared with the Class of 2022 through Schoology.  If you have any
questions or concerns, please contact Polyana Seguim at pseguim@shdhs.org.

SHDHS Prom
Date:  Friday, April 29th, 2022
Time:  7:00 - 11:00 PM
Location:  Drees Pavilion at 790 Park Ln, Covington, KY 41011
Cost:  $100 per person

Prom is back!  Saint Henry will be celebrating the Juniors, Seniors, and guests on April
29th, 2022 from 7:00 - 11:00 PM at the Drees Pavilion.  Entertainment will be provided by
DJ Jon Jon from Q102.  Student Council members are actively working on ticket sales,
which will be open from April 4th - April 13th during school hours. Students and guests are
required to purchase a ticket and turn in a permission form.    Although SHDHS
understands the importance of keeping the costs of all activities to a minimum, Prom has
not been hosted since 2019, and the costs of all catering services, venue rental,
decorations, and entertainment have increased immensely.  If financial assistance is
needed for any students, please contact Polyana Seguim at pseguim@shdhs.org for more
information.



Thank you for your constant support.
Sincerely,
Saint Henry District High School Student Council


